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Greetings Owners, 

   The election for the board members has taken place and now it is time to 
work together as a community to handle affairs.   

 
What are the next steps? 
 

• End the relationship with Landmark/CMA Community by September 
30, 2022. 
 

• Provide a community poll to proceed with handling business affairs. 
 

• Members should review the covenants and restrictions and submit 
concerns to the Board of Directors  

BOARD OF 
DIRECTORS: 
• Keisha Rodgers-President  
• James McVicar- Vice President  
• Jessica Barnhill-Treasurer  
• Frasel Pettway-Secretary  
• Drew Madere- ARC 
 

These are the directors that were 
elected. The email address to submit 
questions and concerns is 
amelialake.owners251@gmail.com.  
 
 
 

 

 
 


